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GPSSBC Chamber meeting and request for inputs  

 

The meeting centered around the ongoing review of the Governance Rules for the Chambers, as outlined 

in GPSSBC Resolution 1/2012. 

 

The PSA Free State Provincial Office is requesting all members to provide urgent inputs on the review of 

the Governance Rules for the Chambers as outlined in GPSSBC Resolution 1/2012 (attached for ease of 

reference). Members are requested to forward inputs to their Chairperson or email these to the PSA Free 

State Provincial Office at mpho.tlhatlogi@psa.co.za. Members’ input on or before 17July 2024 will be 

appreciated. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL BARGAINING 

COUNCIL (GPSSBC) CHAMBER 

12-07-2024 
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